
 

          

         6th October 2020     

Re: Cancellation of the Autocross scheduled for 18th October  

Following the most recent announcements and restrictions regarding, Covid-19, regrettably our next 
event which was scheduled for Sunday 18th October is now cancelled.  

We wish to thank all the competitors who have supported us, particularly those who attended and 
cooperated so well with new procedures at recent events. 

A huge thank you also goes to all of our club volunteers and officials who have worked so hard to 
make our recent events happen and for running safe, successful and enjoyable events in such difficult 
times.  

We also wish to thank all at Harrington Concrete and Quarries for their continued help and support 
over the past while. 

We look forward to a more promising 2021 and the hope of some form of normality returning, when 
we can welcome you all back to Mayo again.  
In the meantime, we wish you well and stay safe. 

Ends.


